
 

 

  

Nursery 

Newsletter 

 10th November 2017 

Important Dates and Messages: 

 We look forward to welcoming you to                         
Parents Evening next week. Please sign up in the           
Nursery classrooms if you have not already done so.  

 Individual school photos will take place on Monday 13th 
November. Sibling photos will take place on Tuesday 14th 
November, if you have a child in Mrs. Twilley's Afternoon 
Nursery and want them to have a photograph taken with older 
(Coppice) siblings, please take them all to the new hall for 
9.00am on Tuesday. You will then need to take them round to 
the office so that the children can be marked present - they will 
not receive a late mark 
 

 We will be raising money for Children in Need next week.                                                                
On Monday 13th November we will be having a ‘Picnic for 
Pudsey’. Please can Morning and Afternoon children bring a 
small picnic of two little sandwiches and some crisps to eat 
during snack time. Full day children will eat their packed lunch 
as a picnic during lunchtime. Please can your child bring in a 
teddy to share our picnics with and a small donation of 20p to 
50p towards the charity.                                                             
On Friday 17th November we ask that children dress up as a 
spotty superhero (such as a Police Officer/ Doctor/ Nurse/ 
Firefighter etc.) If possible we request that children do not come 
as a Superhero or Princess. We kindly request a £1 donation 
towards the charity. 
 

 Next week we will be decorating pizzas in our very own ‘Pizza 
Parlour’! If your child has any food allergies that may be 
associated with this please let us know (bread, cheese, 
tomato/tomato puree, peppers, mushrooms etc.) Thank you!  

 
 We are looking for parents who may be interested in joining the 

Parent Forum and representing Nursery. This is a small, friendly 
group run by Mrs Ashwell that meets once a half term 1.30pm-
3.00pm. If you think you may be interested or would like to 
find out more, please speak to the Nursery staff. 
 

 
 

  This week we have been… 

 Using scissors (with adult support) to 
create fantastic fireworks pictures. 
 

 Learning the story of ‘The Enormous 
Turnip’ and beginning to create our 
own story maps at the same time as 
our teachers. 

 
 Looking carefully at cress seeds and 

thinking about what they need to help 
them grow. We have drawn faces on 
cups and scrunched up paper and 
placed it inside the cup and then 
sprinkled the seeds and water inside. 
Keep a look out for our super ‘Cress 
Heads’ in Nursery next week! 

 
 Making sweets and lollies out of 

playdough and wrapping them up! 
 

 The Morning and Afternoon children 
have been enjoying the new 
‘Hairdressers’ role play area.            
All Day children have been enjoying 
their ‘Little Nursery’ themed roleplay 
area.  
 
  

Birthdays: 

There are no Birthdays to 
celebrate in Nursery this week! 

 


